Commission on Aging
August 16, 2011
Present: Donna, Barbara, Sharlene, Ann
New Business:
We need two more members for the Commission. It was suggested that we

make an effort to find people willing to serve.

Nancy Scarpelli is moving to Florida. Scarpelli’s will still be a resource for
the Commission.

We have had many requests for our Senior Singers to sing at various nursing
homes around the area.

Sept. 1%, Mystery Bus Ride

Sept. 7" Harvest Party

Sept. 12", AARP Safe Driving Course, 9-1

Sept. 28" Lunch Buncg

Sept. 31*, Lunch Bunch at Torrington Country Club

Nov. 9" Veteran’s Day- Pot luck at the Center and our group will sing,
Nov. 2", Jersey Boys Matinee at 1 PM at the Bushnel].

There will be 3 rentals of the Senior Center for the month of September,
Meeting was adjourned at 2:00.

Next meeting: September 20%

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Fincken
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